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Executive Summary 

The fifth meeting of the EuroHPC Infrastructure Advisory Group (INFRAG) took place 

in Poznan, Poland, during the EuroHPC Summit Week conference. The meeting was 

actually split over two days and in multiple private or joint meetings with other HPC 

groups. In particular the group met with the PRACE Scientific Steering Committee 

(SSC) and the EuroHPC Research and Infrastructure Advisory Group (RIAG). 

During the private meetings the main focus of the group was the preparation of the 

document on the long term EuroHPC Mission and Strategy, which will be compiled with 

contributions of both INFRAG and RIAG. The INFRAG members agreed to start 

working independently on the document and meet on 5 June in Brussels to merge their 

contributions, further develop the text and assess the timeline for the development of the 

strategy in the coming period. 

Overall, INFRAG had a strong presence during the EuroHPC Summit Week Event. The 

group participated in the EuroHPC BoF session in which the INFRAG chair Claus-Axel 

Muller presented the group, its mandate, the work performed so far and the future plans. 

In the same session the leaders of the various INFRAG working groups (WGs) presented 

the individual WG goals and invited interested stakeholders to contribute. Finally, Zoe 

Cournia participated in the discussion panel on “The future of scientific and industrial 

computing in Europe”, representing INFRAG within her role of the Industrial User 

Requirements WG co-leader. 


